
 

Memorandum 22-091 
TO:    MAYOR CASTNER AND HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  PARKS ART RECREATION & CULTURE ADVISORY COMMISSION 

THRU:   ROB DUMOUCHEL, CITY MANAGER 

DATE:  MAY 20, 2022 

SUBJECT: DONATION OF ARTWORK FOR INCLUSION IN THE MUNICIPAL ART 
COLLECTION ENTITLED “VERMILION FLYCATCHER”  

 
The Parks, Art, Recreation & Culture Advisory Commission reviewed the application for a donation of 
artwork entitled “Vermilion Flycatcher” at their May 19, 2022 regular meeting. This artwork is a 
numbered, limited giclee print from Alaskan artist Thomas Stream. This is a second piece being 
donated to the City by Ms. Thelma Gower. 

Ms. Gower has suggested that the artwork could be displayed in the Children’s Library section of the 
Homer Public Library but she did not object to the art being displayed in another location within the 
City facilities. 

The Commission voted unanimously to recommend City Council accept the donation of art entitled 
“Vermilion Flycatcher” from Thelma Gower.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

City Council review the application, accept and approve the donation of artwork entitled “Vermilion 
Flycatcher” for inclusion into the Municipal Art Collection. 
 


